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City of Portland

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

389 Congress Street, 4th Floor

Portland ME 04101

(207)874-8721 or (207)874-8719

Fax: (207)756-8258                            
FAX 

To:  

______Wally Geyer_____[cc: Terry Snow Esq.]_________________ 

Company:  
___________Casco Bay Ventures_______________________

Fax #:

_________Geyer- 775-0530 / Snow- 829-4481__________

Date:  

_________December 18, 2007___________________________

From:

_________Molly Casto, Planner____________________________________________
You should receive __18__ page(s) including this cover sheet.

Comments:

Hello Wally:

I am forwarding the following letters regarding your proposal at 130 Eastern Promenade.  While I think you have gotten copies of many of these already, I am providing the full set, as you requested, just to be certain.   Included is the most recent letter our office has received from Attorney Bruce McGlauflin re: The Estates at Longfellow Inn at 130 Eastern Promenade.   

I have communicated with Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel concerning this most recent correspondence and she continues to advise our department and the Planning Board that the Board does not have the jurisdiction to review zoning determinations.  She communicated this to the Planning Board at the December 11, 2007 meeting, which you attended.   In light of Mr. McGlauflin’s continued requests to the Planning Board to deny the application, however, I wanted to be sure that you had a clear understanding of his arguments, the zoning determination that was made in September 2007 and the City’s position on this matter.   

Feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.   

Thanks-

Molly Casto

